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SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 AND 50-446
UPDATE TO LETTER CONCERNING INITIATIVES FOR IDENTIFYING AND
CORRECTING FSAR DISCREPANCIES

REF: TU Electric Letter, logged TXX-97049, from C. L. Terry to the NRC dated
February 21,1997

Gentlemen:

The referenced letter described various voluntary initiatives that were being performed to
identify and correct FSAR discrepancies. Two of the initiatives listed,"FSAR Review by
System Engineers," and "FSAR Question and Response (Q&R) Reviews," were scheduled to
be completed by October 18,1998. The Systems Engineer review, which reviewed the
applicable FSAR sections within the responsibility of the systems engineers to reconfirm that

; the FSAR descriptiens are consistent with the ae-built configuration and design documentation,
has been completed and FSAR corrections are in progress as necessary.

|

The Q&R review, which reviewed selected Q&Rs to assure that they had been correctly
incorporated into the updated FSAR,is still ongoint,. To date, the reviews for 75% of the
Q&Rs have been completed and corrections initiated as necessary. However, due to a
heavier than anticipated work schedule, and in light of EGM 98-07 " Extension of Exercise of I
Discretion for FSAR Discrepancies identified While the Licensee has a Defined Program for 0
Identifying Such Discrepancies," issued September 15,1998, the completion date for the
remaining Q&Rs has been extended until April 1,1999.:

- If you have any question regarding these changes, please contact Mr. Bob Dacko at (254) b

()h897-0122.
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This communication contains the following new commitment which will be completed as noted:

1
CDF Number Commitment

|
|

27167 The Q&R review, which reviewed selected Q&Rs to assure that they had |
been correctly incorporated into the updated FSAR, is still ongoing. To i
date, the reviews for 75% of the Q&Rs have been completed and '

corrections initiated as necessary. However, due to a heavier than
anticipated work schedule, and in light of EGM 98-07 " Extension of
Exercise of Discretion for FSAR Discrepancies identified While the
Licensee has a Defined Program for Identifying Such Discrepancies,"
issued September 15,1998, the completion date for the remaining
Q&Rs has been extended until April 1,1999. '

The CDF number is used by TU Electric for the internal tracking of CPSES commitments.

Sincerely,

C. L. Terry

By:
D. R. Woodlan
Docket Licensing Manager
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c- E. W. Merschoff, Region IV
J. l. Tapia, Region IV
Resident inspectors
T. J. Polich, NRR


